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SUMMIT

Regional Community
to Community Forum

Administration provided
by UBCM and First
Nations Summit

Funding provided by the
Ministry of Municipal
Affairs & Housing and
Indigenous & Northern

Affairs Canada

Please direct all
correspondence to:

Local Government House
525 Government Street
Victoria, BC, V8V 0A8

E-mail: Igps@ubcm.ca
Phone: (250) 356-2947
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FRASER VALLEY REGIONAL DISTRICT

April 3, 2018 DEPARTMENT

Chair Lum and Board

Fraser Valley Regional District
1 - 45950 Cheam Avenue
Chilliwack, BC, V2P IN6

RE: Completion of 2017/18 (Fall) Community to Community Forum

Dear Chair Lum and Board,

Thank you for submitting the final report and financial summary for the
Fraser Valley Regional District’'s Community to Community Forum event
held on March 1, 2018.

It is clear the event achieved the goals of the Regional Community to
Community Forum Program and the objectives of the participants,
including the Sto: lo Xwexwilmexw Treaty Association.

The final report notes a total eligible expenditure of $13,394.09. Based on
this, a payment in the amount of $2,500.00 will be issued shortly by
electronic funds transfer. This is the final payment of the grant and is
based on 50% of the eligible expenditures (to a maximum of the approved
grant of $5,000.00) minus the initial payment of $2,500.00 made in
November 2017.

On behalf of the Union of BC Municipalities and the First Nations
Summit, I would like to congratulate the Fraser Valley Regional District
on the success of your event and hope that you will consider applying
under this program again in the future.

As a reminder, the next 2018/19 C2C application deadlines are June 1 and
October 19, 2018.

Sincerely,
M
Danyta Welch

Manager, Local Government Program Services

cc: Jessica Morrison, Policy Analyst, First Nation Relations, Fraser
Valley Regional District



